

## CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 2<sup>nd</sup> October 2020

#### Harvest Thanksgiving

For our Harvest Thanksgiving this year we will be collecting donations for The Welcome Centre. The Centre is a food bank which provides food and other essentials to those in need in the Huddersfield area. They accept donations of most dried and tinned foods as long as they are unopened and in date. You can access a list of items they do or do not take and also items they have shortages of at the link below:

https://www.thewelcomecentre.org/pages/12-donate-food



Please can donations be sent in to school by Monday 19th October.

There will be a box / container in each class for the items to go in and they will then be quarantined to enable to us to deliver them during half term.





# Senior Pupils

Congratulations
to our first
Senior Pupils
of the year:

Caitlin

Claudia

Harry

Hollie-Mai

Millie

#### **Christmas Card Designs**

These will be sent to the printers on Monday 5<sup>th</sup> October so any final designs must be with us that morning please.



## Dinner Money

Dinner Money is £2.30 per day for children in KS2 and is payable through ParentPay. Please make payment in advance and try to ensure your account remains in credit. Thank you.

Children in Reception, Yr 1 & Yr 2 continue to be eligible for Universal Infant Free School Meals.

#### Covid-19

Thank you all for your continued support in respect of the restrictions and advice regarding Covid-19 relating to school children and our site.

We know these are difficult and worrying times for many of you.



## Shoebox Appeal

We will be sending leaflets home for the shoebox appeal next week. This year we will be sending our shoeboxes with Teams4u.

Please can the shoeboxes be in school for Friday 23<sup>rd</sup>

October as they need to be quarantined here before being collected straight after half term.

We are asking for them earlier this year as again they will need to be stored in quarantine after they leave us and before they are sent on to deprived children/vulnerable adults and families in Romania, Belarus, Bosnia, and Moldova.







